

Dexter Consolidated Schools

PO Box 159	
Dexter, New Mexico 88230	
575-734-5420 (fax) 575-734-6813	

Date

Lesa Dodd Superintendent

Heather Garner High School Principal 575-734-5420 x710

Christina Ferguson Middle School Principal 575-734-5420 x510

Bernadette Aragon Elementary School Principal 575-734-5420 x410

Shannon Aguilar Special Education Director 575-734-5420 x337

Jamila Miller K-12 Programs Director 575-734-5420 x371

Diana Rivera Technology Director 575-734-5420 x363

Board of Education

Orlando R. Chavez President

Bobby Vaughn Vice President

Amanda Bogle Secretary

Mike Gomez Member

Nancy Miles Member

NM Tax Exempt #01-50309500-4 Dear Parent:

The federal, Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA), and the state, Public School Code permits you as a parent, the right to request:

- information about the licensure and other qualifications, teaching assignment, and training of your child's teacher, instructional support providers, including paraprofessionals, and school principal who may work with your child.
- information regarding any State or LEA policy regarding student participation in any assessments mandated by section 1111(b)(2) of the ESSA and by the State or LEA.

If you are interested in requesting this information, please contact:

Heather Garner at 575-734-5420 ext. 710

Sincerely,

Heather Garner High School Principal